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November 24", 2010

Senator Maria Cantwell
c/o John Merkel

511 DSOB
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Cantwell:

On behalf of Architects and Engineers for 9/11 Truth | am formally requesting a Senate inquiry into
the official explanation of the destruction of World Trade Center high-rises 1, 2, and 7, as offered by
NIST, the National Institute of Standards and Technology.

NIST was tasked by Congress with explaining these catastrophes yet repeatedly failed to account for,
or obfuscated, critical evidence in concluding that fire was the substantial cause of the towers’
destruction.

AE911Truth, an organization with over 25,000 years of combined building and technical experience,
has compiled a significant body of evidence clearly demonstrating that explosive controlled demolition
caused the destruction of the skyscrapers.

In light of the incomplete body of evidence used by NIST that resulted in deeply flawed conclusions
we request that officials from NIST, including Lead Investigator Dr. Shyam Sunder and Co-Project
Leader Dr. John Gross, as well as principal representatives from AE911Truth, be called before the
Senate to resolve the matter. The Senate Committee on Commerce, which oversees NIST, appears
to be the proper venue for this inquiry.

Since both NIST and AE911Truth have already compiled and published our respective evidence, only
travel and accommodation expenses are requested at this time.

Thank you for your assistance. Please direct questions to our Seattle representative, Mr. Jeff Rische.
He can be reached at jeffrische@yahoo.com

Gl

Rlchard Gage, AIA
Chief Executive Officer
AE911Truth.org

cerely.

Enclosures:

AE911Truth Petition with signatories

AE911Truth Brochures

AE911Truth newspaper “9/11 Investigator”
AES911Truth DVD: “San Francisco Press Conference”
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